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SHORT CIRCUIT 

 
 
 
October 24, 2014 
 
 
 
I hereby approve the submitting of the attached Legislation “Resolution approving 

Memorandum of Understanding between BNSF and the City regarding foam response trainer, 

two spill response trailers and funding from training for the Fire Department” to the Common 

Council, to be considered by the members thereof at a special committee meeting.  This 

approval is given due to the time element necessitating consideration of the attached 

Legislation at the earliest possible date. 

 
 
 
        _____________________________ 
                        Mayor Tim Kabat 
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